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Parish Notices 
Priesthood Education: 
The annual collection for the Priesthood Education Fund in the Diocese will be taken up next 

weekend, 24th/25th September. This year two new students will begin studies for the Diocese 

of Cork and Ross at Valladolid in Spain and another candidate will begin studies for the      

Permanent Diaconate.  The Priesthood Education Fund will finance their studies as well as costs 

for ongoing training and education of priests.  In the region of €110,000 will be needed to 

meet these costs in the coming year.  Last year €34,364 was raised in this collection, so you 

are invited to be generous to the Priesthood Education Fund Collection this year. 

 

Active Retirement Group: 
Dennehy’s Cross Group returns on Thursday, 29th September at 10.00am in the Crypt with a 

day trip to Watergrasshill Farm (all insured members welcome on the trip). 

 

Silver Jubilee: 
We congratulate Sr. Anthony Mary who celebrated the Silver Jubilee of her profession in the 

Poor Clares Monastery recently. She co-ordinates “Link a Prayer” in our Parish. May God bless 

her and all the Sisters. 

 

Discerning a Religious Vocation? 
A Zoom Meeting hosted by the Poor Clare Sisters on Saturday, 1st October at 3.00pm. Please 

email us:  vocationspoorclarescork@gmail.com to receive the link for the meeting. 

 

Cork Scripture Group: 

4 Monday nights in October (3rd, 10th, 17th and 24th) from 7.30pm to 9.30pm in the Scala 

Centre, Blackrock to appreciate Women in our Scripture and our Tradition. Presenters: Marian 

Mortell, Lorna Downey and Rosalie Moloney.  To book a place please email:                    

corkscripturegroup@gmail.com 

PARISH  MATTERS 

 

Mass Intentions: 

We will be keeping the Diary for all Masses in the Parish Office in 

future (Monday to Friday 10.00am to 12 Noon). Please consider 

booking Mass intentions for the weekdays of Monday, Tuesday and 

Wednesday  -  there are lots of vacancies!! 

Sunday Mass Schedule  -  To Begin in October: 

Saturday Vigil to remain at 6.15pm. 

Sunday is looking like 10.00am (choir) and 12.15pm. 

Altar Servers: 

We are hoping for a return of Altar Servers beginning in October.  We will need a    

Co-Ordinator or two to help.  We would welcome any volunteers from 3rd class to 

6th class. 

Baptisms: 

Will will try to keep to the one time and day for all Baptisms : 4.00pm every Saturday. 

Collectors: 

We are looking for collectors once more for the weekend Masses beginning in October 

rather than using the buckets which are being used at present.  Please let us know if you 

can help and we will go over the routine in advance. 

             Fr. Donal. 


